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Note from the Chair 
As 2017 winds to a close RCEN brings you some inspiration for action in 2018 - along with some beautiful 
photos taken by one of our volunteers, Karli Woods, near the Merritt Trail in St. Catharines, Ontario.  We 
wish all of our members a very happy holiday season. This has been a big year for RCEN and we are 
looking forward to much bigger things in 2018. Than you all for being part of the journey! 
 
Au moment où le 2017 se termine, RCEN vous offre un peu d'inspiration pour vos activités en 2018 - 
tandis que des belles photos de notre bénévole, Karli Woods, qui les a pris près du sentier Merritt à St. 
Catharines, Ontario. Nous souhaitons à tous nos membres une joyeuse période des fêtes. C'était une 
année importante pour le RCEN et nous attendons des evènements encore plus importants en 2018. 
Merci d'en faire partie! 

 
 

Member News 
RCEN member and award-winning national charity, Canadians for A Safe Learning Environment, is 
saying goodbye after 25 years. Since 1992 CASLE volunteers have worked hard to create healthy 
learning environments for children by reducing toxins and hazardous materials used in school operations 
and construction. The benefits of their work have reached vulnerable children across Canada, and 
internationally. CASLE is a leader in protecting human health, and the Board of Directors asks that we all 
remain vigilant, as there is always more we can do. 
 

 

 


